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Covid-19 & Bookings Out of Chile & Argentina 

 

We continue to work with our partners to maximize opportunity for movement out of South America, but do 

note increasing delays. Official institutions in Chile and Argentina continue to allow outbound cargo shipments, 

but are operating with minimum staffing levels and increased demand.  

 

Further to this, Argentina has extended their mandated quarantine to mid-April at this time.  

 

Shipping lines continue to operate in Chile, but are omitting some ports of call in their standard routes, Santiago 

is now in general quarantine.  

 

We do expect delays of 3-4 weeks, and recommend at this time that our agent community prioritize most crucial 

needs for those shipments still to move, and escalate these to the top of your list. Please email our Vladyslau 

Marko at vmarco@containerworld.com for further inquiry post-assessment.  

 

We hope for everyone’s present and continued health during the Covid-19 situation, both at work, and at home.  

 

Regards,  

 

Andre Ruditsch 

Manager Logistics & Supply Chain 

ContainerWorld Forwarding Services Inc. 

16133 Blundell Road  

Richmond, BC V6W 0A3 

 

Telephone: 604-276-1300 
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